
MULLAGH MULLAGH MULLAGH MULLAGH ----    QUILTY QUILTY QUILTY QUILTY ----    COORE  PARISH NEWSLETTERCOORE  PARISH NEWSLETTERCOORE  PARISH NEWSLETTERCOORE  PARISH NEWSLETTER    

Parish Office – 065 7087161-Website: www.kibparish.ie-E-mail: office@kibparish.ie 
     Fr Pat Larkin 065 7087012 / 087 2300627        Fr Tim Tuohy 065 7087014  

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 11/09/’11    

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

MULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGH 
Sun.11th@11am. Pat Boyle 
 Martin Morrissey, Ballymakea 
 Peter & Eleanor O’Dwyer 
 Lena & Michael O’Doherty, Clonadrum 
       John Joe O’Gorman & deceased members of the family 
 

Sun.18th@11am. Private Intention 
 

QUILTYQUILTYQUILTYQUILTY    
Sat.10th@7pm. Peggy Falsey, Seafield 
 David Boland, Limerick 
 Patrick O’Donoghue, Limerick 
          Mary & Edward Walsh & Jonathon Edwards, Limerick 
 

Sat.17th@7pm. Annie Pender 1st Anniversary 

    

COORECOORECOORECOORE  
 

Sun.11th@9.30am.Thomas (Tommy) Pilkington 
   Margaret King 
   Sr. Margaret King 
   Bridget Lally 
   Baby Theresa Frances King 
 

Sun.18th@9.30am.Private Intention 
 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 18/09/’11 

READERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am.       Mairéad Clancy 

QUILTY 
Sat. 17th@7pm.      Catherine McGannon 

COORE   
Sun.18th@9.30am.    Theresa Sexton    

    

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am.   Patrick Clancy & Mary McNamara 

QUILTY  
Sat. 17th@7pm.  Dr. Michael O’Connor & Rena O’Flaherty 

COORE 
Sun.18th@9.30am.Anne Hanrahan & Blath Sexton 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am.  Group CGroup CGroup CGroup C 

QUILTY 
Sat. 17th@7pm.  Group AGroup AGroup AGroup A 

COORE 
Sun.18th@9.30am.    Group BGroup BGroup BGroup B 

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy to husband, friends and 
neighbours of Irene Becker, Kilmurry  buried this week.  
PRIESTS BENEVOLENT FUND: The second envelope in 
your box next weekend is to support Bishop O’Reilly in his 
efforts to care for an increasing number of sick and retired 
Priests.  Some of the Priests in their younger days, worked here 
in our Parish and gave their best.  Now in their twilight years, 
they need care and some need nursing support.  Your 
generosity to this appeal will help Bishop O’Reilly in his 
obligations to care for these elderly Priests.  This collection will 
be taken up at all masses next weekend.  

SACRISTAN’S THANK YOU:  Maggie, Francie & Ber  
would like to sincerely thank you all for your generous 
contributions towards the Sacristan’s Collection taken up at all 
Masses recently.  If anyone would still like to contribute, please 
leave envelope into the Sacristan’s after Mass. 

THE COMMERATION CELEBRATION OF THE 
CENTENARY OF QUILTY CHURCH: The Leon 
Committee would like to thank everybody who supported the 
Church gate collection held last weekend.  Your support was 
greatly appreciated.  There will be a meeting next Monday night 
12 September at 9pm in the Leon Centre Quilty. 

QUILTY CHURCH CENTENARY CELEBRATION 
MEETING: A meeting will be held in Mullagh Church after 
11.00am Mass on Sunday September 18 to discuss the Quilty 
Church Centenary in October. Choir members, musicians and 
organists, Parish Council members and all people who are 
interested in helping out with the celebration are invited 

DEFIBRILLATOR PHONE NUMBERS 

QUILTY 086 6067010   MULLAGH 086 6067020     

COORE 086 6067030  

MASS TIMES:  
Saturday Vigil - Quilty 7pm 

Sunday  - Coore 9.30am & Mullagh 11am 

Monday to Saturday - Mullagh 10am 

 

Today the new translation in responses and prayers said by 
the congregation are included on the missalette/parish bul-

letin.  But the order and structure of the Mass is not 
changed.  Nor the readings changed.  Over time, we will be-

come familiar with the prayers which have very slightly 
changed, for example, in the Holy, Holy, we say “Lord God of 
hosts” and in the response to “Pray, brothers and sisters,” 
the addition of one word, “holy,” before “Church.”  Other 

prayers have much more changes and where we said “And 
also with you” we now say “And with your spirit.” 

Prepared by the National Centre for Liturgy. 

PREPARATION FOR THE INTERNATIONAL  

EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 2012   

Join the journey to the 50th International Eucharistic Congress 

2012 in Dublin – June 10 to June 17 2012.  This journey is a time 

to prepare and reflect on our lives and the presence of God in our 

lives.  The Eucharistic Congress Bell began its journey through the 

Dioceses of Ireland on St. Patrick’s Day in 2011. Like St. Patrick’s 

Bell, the Congress Bell is being rung across the land calling God’s 

people to gather together, to hear the good news that God is pre-

sent among us and calls us to Communion. The Bell will arrive in 

the Diocese of Killaloe on Monday 17 October and continue its 

pilgrimage through the Diocese for ten days. We invite Volunteers 

who are willing to carry the Bell, walk with the Bell, and pray with 

the Bell to a night of Catechesis and reflection in St Flannan’s Col-

lege Ennis, on Wednesday 14 September at 7.30.pm.   These Cate-

chesis nights are open to everyone and we welcome and invite all 

who wish to participate in preparation for the Eucharistic Congress 

to attend.  

to attend the meeting. A series of events are planned for 
the October bank holiday weekend.  
PARISH SURVEYS:  Over the past week or so a group of 
volunteers have been handing out the Parish Survey to all the 
households in the Parish.  They will call back to the households 
to collect them this weekend.  If anybody is out when the 
volunteers call back, you could leave the Survey into the Parish 
Office.  The Parish Office is open from 9.30am to 1.30pm 
Monday to Friday or you could drop it in the letterbox.  Thank 
you. 
PARISH PASTORAL GROUP: There will be a meeting for 
the Parish Pastoral Group on Wednesday 14 September at 8pm 
in the Meeting Room, Mullagh.  All members are asked to 
attend.  
MULLAGH ICA: Mullagh ICA will hold meeting on Wednesday 
14 September at 8.30pm in Mullagh Hall.  All members are 
asked to attend and new members are welcome. 

K.I.B. YOUTH CLUB: Youth Club starting up in Mullagh 
Hall, enrolment on Friday 30 September from 8pm to 10pm in 
Mullagh Hall for 12-16year olds, 1st year students to 3rd year 
students only.  This is a parent and teenager enrolment so a 
parent must accompany their son/daughter to the enrolment 
night. 
IBRICKANE BROWNIES/GUIDES: This will be returning 
shortly.  There is a meeting arranged for this Monday night 12 
September at 8pm in Mullagh Hall.  It is important that all 
parents attend this meeting.  New members welcome. 

BUS TO KNOCK: There will be a bus to Knock from Mullagh 
at 8.30am via Miltown Malbay for The Annual St. Padre Pio Day 
on Sunday 18 September 2011.  Please contact Mary 
O’Loughlin 065 7084000 for booking details before 
Wednesday 14 September 2011. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky 
numbers for last week were  03, 07, 24, 28.   NO JACKPOT 03, 07, 24, 28.   NO JACKPOT 03, 07, 24, 28.   NO JACKPOT 03, 07, 24, 28.   NO JACKPOT 
WINNER.  WINNER.  WINNER.  WINNER.  €100 winner: Joe Morrissey, Ballymakea. €100 winner: Joe Morrissey, Ballymakea. €100 winner: Joe Morrissey, Ballymakea. €100 winner: Joe Morrissey, Ballymakea.  €20 €20 €20 €20 
winners: winners: winners: winners: Rachel Naughton, Tubber.  Delia Burke, Miltown 
Malbay.  Breda Johnson c/o Crosses.  Lorraine Daly, Rhineroe.  
Sine Cooney, Quilty.  NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT €8,600.  €8,600.  €8,600.  €8,600.  Next 
draw will take place on Monday 12/09/’11.  Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:  
“McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. Support KIB Sports Lotto on www.locallotto.ie   
K.I.B. BINGO: Every Monday Night At 8.30pm in The Quilty 
Tavern. All Welcome! ***Monday 12th September Extra Prize 
Money being paid out on the night!!*** 

CLARE HAVEN SERVICES WALK THE TALK 
PROGRAMME: A free and confidential programme for 
women who are or have been in a domestic abusive 
relationship commencing in Ennis at the end of September. For 
further information please contact Clare Haven on 065 
6842646 by Friday 23 of September . 

DO YOU HAVE ARTHRITIS?: Would someone you love 
take on a marathon in your honor? Arthritis Ireland need people 
to run the Dublin City Marathon to  raise funds that will change 
thousands of lives across the country. Why not ask someone 
you love to run the Dublin City Marathon in October for you. Call 
Louise today on 01 6470209 or visit www.arthritisireland.ie to 
find out more. Sell JAsper pins. Contact Louise on 01 6470209 
or fundraising@arthritisireland.ie to find out more.     

BURREN OUTDOOR RETREAT: Come on a guided 
journey through the Burren with its limestone pavements, rare 
flora and ancient sacred sites.  Dates: 23 to 25 September.  
Venue: Ibrickane Lodge, Spanish Point, Co. Clare.  Delicious 
food, single rooms.  Cost: €130.  Enquiries to:  Mary Lillis 
RSM     087 9701130 or Nóirín Long RSM  087 9459151.  
Closing date for applications 16 September 2011. 

THE 1ST CONNOLLY “HAPPY FEET” CHARITY 1OK 
& FAMILY FUN DAY:  Will take place on Saturday 17 
September at Carney’s Bar & outdoor garden area from 2.00 

p.m. followed by complimentary food, music & children’s 
entertainment. Registration & payment for the 10k will begin 
@ 1 p.m. Entry fee is €10 per person or €20 per family. 
Runners/Walkers & joggers of all abilities are invited to take 
part and all proceeds/donations are in aid of A Little Lifetime 
(Stillbirth association) and local charities. For more 
information:  www.runireland.com or call 0876855569  

OPEN DAY & PLANT CLEARANCE SALE: The 
Vandeleur Walled Garden & Centre, Kilrush is hosting a Plant 
Sale & Open Day on Sunday 25 September. All are welcome 
to come and avail of free entry into the beautifully garden. 
The Walled Garden is offering a massive discount of 50% on 
many plants in stock and the head gardener will be on hand 
to provide information and answer any questions. The 
clearance sale will end on 30 September. We also supply 
bags of decorative bark mulch and potting compost. A 
selection of garden accessories, all handcrafted by staff at 
the Vandeleur Walled Garden & Centre, will also be available 
for sale. Orders can be taken on the day. Our Coffee shop 
offers homemade scones a variety of cakes and sweet treats 
on the open days.  

INTRODUCTION TO COUNSELLING COURSE: 10 
Week Introduction to Counselling Course due to start at end 
of September in Ennis - evenings from 7 – 9.30 pm.  
(Suitable for anyone wanting to enhance their listening skills 
and their personal development.) For more details contact 
tutor Pauline Bradley on 087 6383988 

BRING A SPLASH OF COLOUR INTO A CHILLY 
AUTUMN EVENINGS: Crochet lessons starting on 
Thursday September 15 at 8pm in Meeting Room, Mullagh, 
beginners to advanced - All are welcome. For more 
information or to book in advance call 086-8322282. 
PILATES CLASSES: A new beginners class in Pilates 
starting  on the 20  September from 5-6 pm at the 
community hall in Main street, Miltown Malbay.  For  more 
information contact Christine Purcell 087 7710642 

GRINDS COMMENCING: In English and Irish for all year 
groups. Groups or individual classes. Higher and ordinary 
level. Teacher is a written and oral Irish examiner with the 
Dept. of Education. Regular assessment, assignments, model 
answers and feedback given. Contact 0871250166. 

BACK TO EDUCATION COURSES:  St. Joseph's 
Secondary School, Spanish Point are now offering a limited 
number of places in the following courses: Childcare, Caring 
for children with special needs, Information Technology and 
Welding. These courses are non-fee paying and will 
commence in early October. The courses are certified by 
FETAC. To book your place on a course, please contact Mary 
at 065 7084311 or email: info@sjspoint.com 
CONCERTINA CLASSES WITH EDEL FOX: Will be 
commencing in Miltown Malbay next Tuesday 13 September. 
Classes are available on all levels - beginner, intermediate 
and advanced. Individual and group classes provided for 
children, teenagers and adults. For more information contact 
Edel on 087 9664436. 

BUS TO PLOUGHING CHAMPIONSHIPS: J.J. Clancy’s 
Bus will be going to the Ploughing Championship on 
Wednesday 21 September, leaving at 5am.  Deposits and 
names to be given on or before Monday 19 September.  €30 
per person for the bus.  Contact J.J. on 087 2697201 for 
more information. 

BADMINTON: Badminton returns to Miltown Hall on 
Wednesday 14 September. All members to return at usual 
session times from 6pm. 

JUNIOR CERT RESULTS:  We wish the best of luck to 
all Junior Cert Students who are receiving their results next 
week. 


